
From: Stephanie Soave
To: Cho, Patricia
Subject: Re: Committee of Adjustment - 17080 Bathurst Street - Minor Variance
Date: January 6, 2021 1:04:27 PM

Hi Patricia,

Applicant is looking to withdraw the application. We were advised by the town to submit a minor
variance, and since planning is not approving it there is no point to continue.

We would appreciate a refund.

Thanks,

photograph

Stephanie Soave
Real Estate Sales Representative

M 289-380-0433
P 905-895-5972
E stephanie.soave@gmail.com
Keller Williams Realty Centres
16945 Leslie Street
Newmarket ON L3Y 9A2

StephanieSoave.com
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